
 

 

May 1, 2018 

 

Ms. Brenda Schneider 

Fond du Lac County Treasurer 

160 S Macy Street 

PO Box 1515 

Fond du Lac, WI 54936-1515 

 

 

 Subject: Notice of New Project Manager 

       Site Name: Tynan Property – WI DOT - LGU 

       WDNR BRRTS #: 02-20-554881 

 

 

Dear Ms. Schneider: 

 

The Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (DNR) is informing you that the project manager for your site 

has been transferred. Effectively immediately, all correspondence, reports, and submittals concerning the above 

site should be sent to the following address: 

  

Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 

 ATTN: Kylie Begley 

 Remediation and Redevelopment Program 

 2984 Shawano Ave 

 Green Bay, WI 54313-6727 

 

In recent correspondence dated March 8, 2018, our previous site contact Mr. Sam Tobias indicated remediation 

activities were awaiting completion of a WisDOT project on HWY 23.  Please submit a status update indicating if 

this remains the status of remediation activities.  If the county would like to move forward with investigation or 

finding an end use of the project you may reach me at my office number (920) 662-5429 or email me at 

Kylie.Begley@Wisconsin.gov. 

 

 

Regards, 

 

  
 

Kylie Begley 

Hydrogeologist 

Remediation & Redevelopment Program 

Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 

 

 

 

Ec: Kendrick Ebbott, Fehr Graham Inc. (mailto:kebbott@fehr-graham.com) 

 
 

Scott Walker, Governor 
Daniel L. Meyer, Secretary 

 Telephone 608-266-2621 
Toll Free 1-888-936-7463 

TTY Access via relay - 711 

 

State of Wisconsin 
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 
2984 Shawano Avenue 
Green Bay, WI 54313-6727 

 dnr.wi.gov 
wisconsin.gov 
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